



ST COLMCILLE'S NURSERY SCHOOL **NEWSLETTER 2018**

www.stcolmcillesnurseryschool.com

CURRICULUM: - OUR THEMES FOR THIS MONTH ARE:-Myself/My Family/Where we live /The Nurse/ the Doctor/the Hospital

OUR COLOURS ARE blue and red.



Thanks so much to everyone who brought in bags for our Cash for Clobber collection.



We will be running a Recycling Week from 12^{th} November until 17^{th} November. Please help your child to bring in paper, cardboard boxes, plastic bottles, etc. to be recycled. Thank you.

We will be busy planting outside this month! We will be planting Daffodils and Crocuses in order to help promote biodiversity (the life and growth of all living things) in our Nursery School. Please remind your children again about the importance of keeping our environment clean and litter-free.

TOOTH BRUSHING



The children will begin to brush their teeth after dinner from the 12th of November. All toothbrushes and toothpaste have been provided. We will be operating a hygiene system to keep these separate and clean.

CHILDREN IN NEED



FRIDAY 16TH NOVEMBER will be a Non Uniform Day in aid of Children in Need and we would ask all pupils to bring in at least £1 so we can make a donation to this worthy cause

PARENT GROUP TRAINING

TUESDAY 20th NOVEMBER Mary Hanna from the Autism Advisory Service will be running training for parents on Visual Strategies. From 10.00am to 12.00noon. Please give your name to your child's teacher if you are interested in attending.

EDUCATIONAL PSYCHOLOGIST DROP IN DAY

The Educational Psychologist will be running a Drop In Day on Tuesday 27th November. This is open to any parent who would like to discuss their child, if they are going through the Statementing process or not. Please give your name to your child's teacher if you would like to book a time slot.

OPEN DAY FOR NEW PARENTS

We will be holding an Open Morning for parents and children hoping to attend our Nursery next September. This will be on Friday 7^{th} December. There will be no school that day.



CHRISTMAS CELEBRATIONS

Dates for these are as follows:

Wednesday 12th December- Mrs. McLaughlin's class 9.30 am - 11.00 am THERE WILL BE NO SCHOOL FOR MRS. GORMLEY'S CLASS THIS DAY. Thursday 13th December- Mrs. Gormley's class 9.30 -11.00 am THERE WILL BE NO SCHOOL FOR MRS. MCLAUGHLIN'S CLASS THIS DAY.



Each year the staff ask parents not to bring Christmas gifts to them but instead to give a small donation to charity - the Macmillan Cancer Fund for Children. An envelope will be provided and information is on the Charity Notice Board in the Parent's Room.

Happy Birthday to our November Birthdays



Rossa 3^{rd} Sofie F 8^{th} Sarah-Jane 16^{th} Olivia 25^{th} Max 26^{th} Charlie K 29^{th} Bryson 30^{th}

A FEW REMINDERS:

- Please remember to collect your child at the correct time.
- Dinner and snack money should always be paid on a Monday.
- Please notify the Class Teacher if someone else is collecting your child.
- If your child is sick, or has a temperature, please keep him or at home until they are fully recovered.
- Remember to return any items of clothing or shoes that belong to the school. We may need these in case your child has an accident.
- Please contribute 1 box of tissues per term.
- Velcro trainers or shoes only please. Children can trip on open laces.

Please do not park in the yellow box in the car park, or on the zig zag or yellow double lines at the entrance of the school.

• Has anyone taken a boy's green coat and a school bag by mistake? Please check at home. Thank you